
An early exam is possible at 8:00 ~ 12:00 18th December 2021. 

Locations will be updated later. 

If you are interested in it, please sign up with Kun Gao 

(gkun@chalmers.se) before 15th December. 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the early exam is originally aimed for students who have special situations and 

cannot take part in final exam, e.g., exchanging students who need to go back to other nations in 

December. 

We provide the possibility to all in case that other students have the similar special cases. 
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